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31 May 1979

CHGM, Lusaka

In preparing the briefs for the Prime
Minister on the security situation in Lusaka,
which were discussed at your meeting yesterday,
you will wish to bear in mind that the Prime
Minister is also concerned by the Soviet
intelligence presence in Zambia and by the
possible impact of this on the CHGM,

She has in mind not only the obvious
eavesdropping threat but also the
possibility that the KGB might mount some
provocative uaction designed to disrupt the

proceedings or bring harm to the participants
in 1t.

I should be grateful if this aspect,
including details of what we know of the
KGB/GRU presence in Lusaka, could be covered
in a separate note annexed to your main
brief.

Sir John Hunt, G.C.B.
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